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Item 6. The LA City Clerk as of September 16, 2024 issued new Policies & Guidelines for the 

Neighborhood Council Funding Program. In section 2.1 (1) (d) (ii) (c) they restricted food and beverage 

expenses to no more than $10 per person and “subject to an annual limit of $3,600 per fiscal year.” 

 

As a result, we have to reduce our $4,200 budget by $600 to $3,600. 

 

Item 7. In connection with the NPG request from Portola we asked the following questions of the school: 

How will it be determined which students get the supplies? Will it be on a first come/request basis, or, 

on a financial need basis, or, some other basis? Who will be managing the program and the control of 

the student supplies to ensure that they are distributed as intended? 

 

The following response was received: 

 

From: Nancy <teach2speakup@gmail.com> 

 

Mr. Goldberg, 

 

To answer your questions: 

1.  The students who can't get supplies due to financial reasons, will be given the supplies needed. 

2.  The teachers who requested supplies, will get the supplies as soon as they come in. 

3. I will be ordering the supplies and my assistant principal will oversee the order. 

 

Thank you- 

Nancy Streit 

 

Item 8. It was suggested that the TNC consider giving an NPG to one teacher at each of the 5 schools in 

Tarzana each fiscal year. This is for a discussion to determine if it is practical and, if so, to determine 

some guidelines and procedures to eventually bring the suggestion to the Board. 
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